
 

 

Contact Letter Date: 15.11.19 Year Group: 2  

Topic: St James’ - Our Journey 
This week’s learning: 
 

• Maths:  We have been starting to look at subtraction. 
 

• English: We have been looking at the features of newspaper reports. 
 

• Wider Curriculum: We have been learning about Remembrance Day and 
the history of Guy Fawkes. 

Next week’s learning: 

• Maths:  We will be continuing to look at subtraction including subtracting 
2-digit numbers from 2-digit numbers not crossing 10. 
 

• English: We will be writing newspaper reports about Guy Fawkes. 
 

• Wider Curriculum: We will be continuing to learn about Guy Fawkes and 
exploring food groups in Science.   

 

Spellings: race, ice, fancy, soon, supper, sat, Cinderella, face, pencil, once  
 

Upcoming Skiing trips 

Monday 18th November – Hedgehog Class skiing trip. 

Monday 25th November – Rabbit Class skiing trip. 

Tuesday 26th November – Squirrel Class skiing trip. 

Please make sure children wear long sleeved tops, warm clothing, hats, gloves and bring a 

pack lunch. 

If you are able to come on our skiing trips please let the class teacher know.   


